
Kim, 
Attached are three documents which address the comments from the planning board: 
1.  A formal response to Drew Blakes comments 
2. A PDF of the revised map showing the proposed easements which allow us to aggregate the pump 
lines as much as possible. 
3. A JPG which shows the proposed routings of the pump lines.  Note that this will not be recorded but is 
provided to the planning board to show this routing for all lines; both those that require an easement as 
well as those that do not. 
Let me know if you need any additional information. 
Regards, 
 
Kirk T. Metty, PE, President 
The Tuscan Group, Inc. 
(919) 235-2077 
www.tuscangroupinc.com 
 

http://www.tuscangroupinc.com/

